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Imported gas: govt encouraging companies to build onshore underground 
storage facilities 
  ISLAMABAD: The federal government is encouraging the state-owned 

gas companies as well as private companies to build onshore 
underground imported gas storage in various parts of the country to 
ensure smooth and affordable supply of gas to industrial, commercial, 
and domestic consumers, sources in the Petroleum Division said. 
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